
DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY:
– Term Dates:
– Last day of term:

18/12/15 
– Return to pre-school after the 

Christmas break:
04/01/14

Clothes collection 
scheme
will be visiting Preschool 
on 4th December. It is 
an excellent opportunity 
for you to get rid of all 
your unwanted clothes 
& accessories, and raise 
money for the Preschool. 
All bags need to be with 
us fi rst thing. The company 
will provide stickers for 
your bags of clothes.

The Good Shepherd
Preschool

We have had lots of children starting in September 2015 
and we would like to take this opportunity to welcome 
these children and their parents and carers:
Joshua Carnell  Holly Thatcher  Rosanna Elderfi eld  
Amelia-Rose Fabra-Moore  Lottie Healy  Hermione Shepherd
Poppy-Rose McPhilbin  Eleanor Thomas  Olivia Allcock  
William Collins  Joey Wong  Delilah O’Hara  
Mia De’Cristofono  Oliver Jordan

We will be collecting raffl e 
prizes for the Christmas Fair. 
Look out for lists in Preschool 
nearer the time.

We will also be asking for 
party food contributions for 
the children’s Christmas Party.

Contact   mob: 07971 382837   email: goodshepherdps@yahoo.co.uk   web: www.goodshepherdpreschool.co.uk

15 Month Club runs on Friday 
afternoons 1.15pm - 3.15pm. 
Come and join us for an initial free 
session!

Preschool Lunch Club runs on 
Thurs & Fri 12pm - 12.45pm 
for a small cost of £2. A lovely 
opportunity for your child to enjoy 
eating lunch with their friends.
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Oliver Jordan

NEWS FLASH!

A huge welcome to our 

newest member of staff, 

Sharon Arnold.

Christmas Concert
Friday 18th Dec 
time TBC

Children’s 
Christmas Party
Wednesday 16th Dec 
time TBC
(featuring kids 
entertainer ‘Bongo 
Bongo’ & Santa 
himself!)

All preschool 
children welcome.

• Keep us up to date with your 
contact details and any changes to 
drop off/collection routines

• If your child has any sickness etc. 
they should not attend for 
24/48 hours

• Please label your child’s coat, 
gloves and other outdoor garments

• We have limited spaces available 
on a Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday afternoon for preschool 
sessions. Please speak to Mel or Kerry. 
Sessions are 12.15pm to 3.15pm

• Please be sensible when parking 
and don’t obstruct the entrance 
or our neighbours

• Preschool t-shirts now available!
• Fund raising websites – don’t forget 

we ‘earn’ money from the following 
websites:

 www.yellow.moon.co.uk
 www.easyfundraising.org.uk
 Just search for 

Good Shepherd Preschool.


